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Year 5 Egyptians Day 

Tuesday 16th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 
To begin Year 5’s exciting new Egyptians topic in January, the children will participate in an Egyptian 
Experience Day led by Partake Living History Group on Wednesday 5th January. Partake have worked with 
many of the classes in school this year to launch their History topics and now it is our turn to experience their 
hands-on activities to learn more about the Egyptians! The day will include the chance to examine Egyptian 
artefacts, try costumes and to role-play the lives of the people who lived in this time. To ensure that we can 
offer this opportunity, we will be collecting payments before the end of this term. 
 
The children love Partake sessions, learn a great deal from them and we had a large number of parents asking 
for more of these types of experiences on the parent voice forms completed on Tuesday last week. School are 
subsidising the cost by 25% so we would greatly appreciate your contribution so that we can have Partake in 
school.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.50 per pupil towards this fantastic learning experience. This 
price includes a reduction made by school to make this learning experience as accessible as possible. 
Payment will be taken through the My Ed App.   
 
Please ensure all payments are made to the office by Monday 6th December 2021.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Lane  
 
 
 

 

 


